
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Northumberland School Games – Gymnastics 

Well done to all the children who took part in the qualifying event for the Northumberland School Games 

gymnastics yesterday at Bothal Primary School. There were 12 schools and we finished in a brilliant 3
rd

 place, 

although we were only a few points off first place. In addition to the overall team performance, we also had the 

competition’s highest individual scorer in Betsy.  The children from Years 3 and 4 who competed for us were 

Betsy, Caisley, Mylie, Ellen, Bethany and Jake H. Well done!  

 

School Gateway 

Our payment system on School Gateway will go ‘live’ after half term, where this will be 

our preferred method of payment for school dinners. If you have not yet registered (or 

downloaded the free app) please do so, so that you will be able to make payments. The 

system to pay for things is quick and easy to use. In the initial stage just school dinners will be available to pay for 

online. The minimum payment will be £10.50 which is the cost of school dinners for one week. Once Mrs Stanton 

sees the system in operation for a few days, we will then hope to add other features to pay for such as milk, music 

tuition and trips. If your child is in Year 5 and going to Kingswood, we are hoping to have this on School Gateway 

by the beginning of March so you are able to pay in instalments over the next couple of months.  

 

There is a link on our website to School gateway and a further link in ‘Useful information’ should you require 

further help with the setting up and checking your settings if you have downloaded the app. If you have any 

difficulties or concerns please speak with Mrs Stanton. 

 

Absences 

Please can we remind you that if your child is not in school to notify the school office as soon as possible on each 

day they are absent.  

 

Half Term 

School closes for half term tonight and will re-open on Monday 22
nd

 February. We hope you have a lovely half 

term holiday. 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 12
th

 February   School closes for Half Term (3.00pm) 

Monday 22
nd

 February   School opens after Half Term 

Thursday 3
rd

 March   World Book Day 

Wednesday 9
th

 March   Bookshop 

Monday 14
th

 March   Parents / Carers Evening 

Tuesday 15
th

 March    Parents / Carers Evening 

Friday 18
th

 March   Sport Relief 

Nursery Open Afternoon for Easter 16 new starters 

Monday 21
st

 March   Easter Activity Week (More details to follow) 

Wednesday 23
rd

 March   House DVD afternoon 

Thursday 24
th

 March   School finishes for Easter holidays (3.00pm) 

Monday 11
th

 April   School opens for Summer Term  
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